
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
22nd December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I write to inform you of some changes to the school timetable.  As new colleagues join us at 
Filey School, changes are being made to ensure your child receives the best possible 
provision across their education. 
 
For most students there will be no changes to either the classes they are in, or the teacher 
that will be teaching them next term.  The only change these students will experience is the 
change in the position of the lesson within the school week.   
 
The most significant change impacting students at KS3 is in the Humanities subjects where, 
in the vast majority of cases, we have been able to move to a model where your child will 
have one teacher for one subject.  Your child should therefore expect to be starting the new 
year with their new teachers in Geography and History.  
 
In KS4, year 10 students may move sets in English, Maths and Science.  This is being 
completed following assessment of your child’s ability, so we can ensure they are in the 
most appropriate class to challenge and stretch their potential. 
 
Your child will be issued with their new timetable on Friday 22nd December.  The timetable 
will come into effect from January 2024, upon their return to school.  If you are using the 
‘My Child at School’ app, you will be able to access the new timetable from today.  To do 
this, you will need to enter the date range starting from Monday 8th January 2024. 
If you have any questions relating to these changes, please contact me at school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
James Gunning 
Interim Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


